
 
 
 
  

 

 
 
 
 

 
January 1, 2013 

 
Subject: WEEE Compliance 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
The European Union has adopted a Directive concerning the disposal of Waste Electrical 
and Electronic Equipment (WEEE). The products that are manufactured and sold by 
Mueller Brass Company are not subject to this directive. (Per WEEE Directive – Article 3a)  

 
Please contact your territory salesman should you have additional questions.  
 
Regards;  
Myron Lee  
Mueller Brass Company 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


